€ have wrapped up our first quarter of school with
il many great accomplishments and events! We started
8| the month learning about fire safety and checking
Nov. Fparent/Teacher il out the fire engine and then celebrated good behavior
Conf. I:30-7pm with our first Falcon Head party! We ended October
Nov. 8-PTSA mtg. @bpm  IKD° A| celebrating our Responsibility award winners at
D/C Library | Falcon Fest.
Nov. [7-PTSA VIP Breakfast | il| I'm looking forward to secing you at Parent Teacher
@7:30am-D/C Cafeteria 8| conferences on Monday. We enjoy sharing the goals
Nov. 22-School in session and progress of our students and working together

Nov. 24-Z6 Thanksgiving to accomplish them.
Break . |

Nov. 30-Falcon Fest . ~Mrs. Cheri Huster
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*Reminder: please get a doctor’s note when your student has an appt. during the school day! Also, if 4
your student is going to be absent for the day, please call the office at 248-3800 to verify for b

O attendance purposes. 4
*Please call the office by 2:45pm if you need o change your student’s end of day plans or get them a )

D( message. ’C
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> PTSA will be hosting a Fall VIP Breakfast on Wednesday, November [7, at 7:30am in the Daly/Clark cafeteria. <

:)c Be watching for invitations so your child can RSVP! Come join our next meeting on Nov. 8. It's never too
¢ late to join PTSA and help make a difference in the lives of children!
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